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April 11, 2022 

 

Dear Secretariat: 

 

I would like to submit a written intervention for the public meeting on May 31, 2022, which will consider Canadian 

Nuclear Laboratories’ application to amend its Chalk River Laboratories site licence to authorize the construction 

of a near surface disposal facility. 

 

My name is Cameron Dewar and I am the President of Dewar Industrial Services Inc. we have a long history 

supporting the Nuclear Industry in Ontario.   

 

I am writing in support of the NSDF Project at Chalk River Laboratories as this project is based on sound 

engineering and will provide the best storage of existing materials to ensure the protection of the environment for 

the long term.  This project will also allow CNL to continue with their site revitalization plans allowing for the 

continuation of ground-breaking science and technology while adding to the economy through construction 

activities and in the future by expanding the Chalk River Site to build on their life-saving research and nuclear 

technology capacities. 

 

This project is the right thing to do for the environment, the community and for the future of the CNL Chalk River 

Site.   

 

 

 

Thank you for providing the opportunity to intervene in this matter,  

 

Cameron Dewar | President | Dewar Industrial Services Inc 
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